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GREENFIELD - The  has issued a traffic alert that Illinois Route-Illinois State Police
267 is closed due to a semi-truck crash between Illinois-108 and Illinois-267 south of 
Greenfield and the Illinois 111-267 split in Medora.

 The Illinois State Police said plan ahead to avoid the closure and travel on Illinois-111 
or U.S. Route 67.



 "We will advise further when the road is open," the State Police said in a statement.


